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210 Eric Court
Oldsmar, FL  34677
 
Dear Mr. Sayegh:
 
Congratulations! I am delighted to inform you that you have been selected as a recipient of the Upper Tampa Bay Chamber Education Foundation Scholarship. The Pinellas Education Foundation and our scholarship sponsor recognize your outstanding accomplishments and take great pleasure in assisting you with your post-secondary education.
 
While this may be an extremely busy time for you, please take a few minutes to write a thank you letter to your sponsor. It is through letters of appreciation that our sponsors know that their support is valued. Please address your letter to:
 
Mr. Jerry Custin
Upper Tampa Bay Chamber Education Foundation Scholarship
 
Please complete and return the attached form along with the thank you letter to your sponsor, to the Pinellas Education Foundation.
                                                                                                                                                     
  Scan information and email to susan.al-abed@pinellaseducation.org, or
 
  Fax information to 727-588-4822 – attention Susan Al-Abed, or
 
  Mail to Pinellas Education Foundation, 12090 Starkey Road, Largo, FL  33773
 
It is essential that we receive this form and letter by June 1, 2017 so we can process your scholarship and ensure the check is mailed to the appropriate education institution.  Failure to return the required information may result in forfeiture of the scholarship.
 
If you have any questions, please email me at susan.al-abed@pinellaseducation.org or call me at 727-588-4816 x2112.
 
Thank you for your attention to completion of this paperwork and best wishes for success.
 
Sincerely,
 
Susan
 
Susan Al-Abed
Database and Research Manager
Pinellas Education Foundation
12090 Starkey Road l Largo, FL 33773
727-588-4816 xt.2112 l 727-588-4822 – Fax
susan.al-abed@pinellaseducation.org
www.pinellaseducation.org

